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= HELP

TI«e Homeless

Welcome to our first edition of Festive News, bringing together an update of our work at the Charity and
sharing with you our Five Days of Christmas. It's been a challenging year and we want you to know how
essential your support is to our small charity as we continue to help the most vulnerable in our community,
including this year families who have been affected by the Covid lockdowns.

i
Thﬁ Days of
Christmas

.

ON the 1st day of
Christmas our
volunteers prepared
over 30 festive food
parcels for visitors
and local families

with children
ON the 2nd day of

Christmas you gave
us over 60
donations of gloves,
socks, thermals,
coats and toiletries




ON the 3rd day of Christmas,
thanks to your kindness, we
received greater than expected
donations of children’s toys,
which we will help distribute to
individuals and families with
children

m 4th day of

Christmas, we

prewided hous&and
benefits adviéé®and

gave all our viSitors.a
arm welcome a

ON the 5th day of
Christmas, you gave
us YOUR SMILE and

thanked everyone for
their help and
kindness




